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Dear parent/carer,  

I am writing to ask for your support as our students continue working at their Key Stage 4 

Summer examinations. Preparation for examinations is vital to maximise outcomes in their KS4 

courses.  

May Half-term Study School Programme  

Tuesday 28 to Thursday 30 May 2024   

Please see the attached timetable. If students are attending both sessions in a day, we advise 

they bring a snack for the break as there is no lunch service available.  

Each morning session will run from 9:30am until 11:30am.  

Each afternoon session will run from 11:50am until 1:50pm.   

Sensible behaviour and conduct is expected at all times and failure to do so will result in 

students being asked to leave.  

Saturday School   

Please note, there are no normal Saturday School (1000-1200) interventions running during 

this break.  

Subject Specific Exam Booster Sessions  

With the ending of the normal Year 11 school timetable on Thursday 23 May after the English 

examination in the morning, students are no longer routinely expected to attend lessons when 

not in an examination. We will run subject specific exam booster sessions for subjects that still 

have examinations in the next half-term. Information detailing on what days these take place 

will be sent to you in due course so students are aware of the support still on offer in school.   

I would like to thank you for your continuing support and encourage your child to take full 

advantage of this opportunity.  

Yours faithfully  

  

Dr Adam Hadley, Assistant Head  
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